
From: Deborah Sommer  
Sent: Friday, November 29, 2019 9:15 PM 
To: Richard Superfine 
Subject: Re: Confidential - RE: Chief's Edge Scholarship 

 

Mr Superfine , 
Attached are the travel and meeting itinerary for my trip to Phoenix AZ  11/19/19 thru 
11/22/19 as a member of the Program Planning Committee for the IAFC. My role on the 
committees is  as an adjunct member from the Human Relations Committee/iDELP Fellow with 
the IAFC. 
 
My travel , lodging and meal expenses are paid for from the Human Relations Committee's 
budget within the IAFC. 
 
My activities at the meeting are to  assist in creating the program and professional 
development content for Fire Rescue International (FRI 2020 ), the IAFC's premier conference 
to be held in Phoenix AZ in August of 2020.  
 
If there is any other documents you need please advise . 
 
Thank You and have a wonderful holiday season. 
 
 
Deborah Sommer  
Assistant Deputy Chief Paramedic 
Chicago Fire Department 
 


